
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Our clubs and activities began again this 
week and some still have spaces in them. 
Please see page 5  for the club list and de-
tails of how to book your child in.  Please 
let us know if you need help booking into 
these. 
 

On Monday our Year 5 and 6 football 
teams represented the school brilliantly 
again- congratulations to both teams!  
 
On Wednesday we held a ‘Book Chain’ as-
sembly. During the assembly, we handed 
out new books from our library to children 
across the school. Over the next few 
weeks, we want the children to read them 
and then, at the next Book Chain assem-
bly, they will give a quick review before 
passing them on to another child. This will 
be repeated every term. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   After school on Thursday, Miss Diamond 
opened our school library to any parents 
from KS1 or EYFS to visit with their child 
and enjoy a book. Thanks to all those who 
came along. No need to book, all are wel-
come every Thursday.  
 
Once again, thanks to all the families who 
participated in the parent survey at the 
end of last term. As promised, over the 
next few weeks, we will share some of the 
data with you.  
 
One point that a number of parents com-
mented about was consistency in wearing 
school uniform. We are focusing on uni-
form again this term, including black 
shoes. If you are missing any uniform 
items, please let the office know as we 
have some free spare clothes and can sign-
post families to support. 
 
You may notice some children wearing 
slightly different uniform, some children 
may have additional needs, and this re-
quires us to make adaptations to meet 
their needs.  
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to the Year 5 parents who were 
able to join on Wednesday for lunch. Par-
ents and carers will be able to come into 
school to have lunch with the children on 
Wednesdays. Next week, it is Year 4’s 
turn.  Booking is essential, by the Tuesday   
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before please. 10 parents maximum each 
session, with payment in advance of 
£3.50. Please see the office for more de-
tails.  Dates of future parent lunches can 
be found in the diary dates section of 
newsletter on page 6. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday afternoon we will be having 
our annual Pantomime, this year it was a 
performance of Cinderella. Thanks to all 
the families who were able to make a 
voluntary £2 donation.  The children will 
love the show that M&M Productions 
have planned and we will share some 
photos and comments in next week’s 
newsletter. 
 
Next week, on Wednesday Year 2 are go-
ing to Darts Farm as part of their learning 
in science and  learning about where 
food comes from. This also links to Year 2 
learning about food.  
 
On Friday afternoon, Year 4 are going on 
a trip to see the Bournemouth Symphony 
Orchestra as part of their music learning. 
It also links to texts that the children 
have been looking at in English, including 
the Sorcerer’s apprentice. 

 Lastly, some reminders: 
 

• Well done to all the children who 
have returned the extra library 
books that were borrowed for the 
holidays. Please can any outstand-
ing books be returned as soon as 
possible? 

 
• Admissions for primary schools' re-

ception class (September 2023 en-
try) closes on Sunday 15th January. 
Wynstream currently has spaces 
for 2023-24. Click here to be taken 
through to the DCC Admissions 
portal.  

 
Have a lovely weekend and we look for-
ward to seeing you back into school on 
Monday.  
  
Best wishes,  
 
 
 
Elise Redman,  

Headteacher. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Astronomy night delayed. Thanks to all 
the families who signed up for astronomy 
night, due to the weather forecast we 
have had to postpone this event.  
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More information to follow. Due to the 
event depending on good weather, we 
are hoping for it to be between 23rd Jan-
uary to 3rd February but will confirm the 
day before.  
 
School Attendance - Ongoing Reporting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The information above shows that whole 
school attendance for the dates between  
6th September 2022 and 12th January 
2023  is currently 91.2%. This is up 0.2% 
versus the 91% attendance information 
reported last time.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

Wynstream Home Reading Champions 
(EYFS—Year 3)  Children being read 
with, or listened to read at home  is one 
of the most important jobs a parent  

 or carer does. Children who are read with 
regularly at home learn to read much fast-
er, have a love of reading and do signifi-
cantly better in all areas of their learning.  
We are celebrating children who have read 
at home by giving them a shout out in our 
weekly newsletter.  Please record all home 
reading in your child's yellow reading dia-
ry (Reception to Year 3).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done Wynstream Home Reading 
Champions, and thank you to the grown 
ups taking the time to read with their 
child.  
 

EYFS Ladybirds Class. Evie, Boaz, Freddie, 
Freya, Jack, Leo, Saffron, Layla, Tobi, 
Ronell, Eloise and Aravi. 
 
EYFS Butterflies Class. Brody, Caleb, Oli-
ver, Roscoe, Deedee, Olivia, and Grace.  
 
Year 1 Hedgehogs Class. Owen, Parker and 
Ellie. 
 
Year 1 Squirrels Class. Maddie, Marnie, Jo-
ey, Chloe, Clay, Ella, Lottie and Oreoluwa.  
 
Year 2 Foxes Class. Freddie, Evie, Ola, Fin-

ley, Eliza, AJ, Neave, Phoebe, Nevaeh, Zac, 

Dudley and Nicola.  
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Year 2 Otters Class. Mika, Nate, Parker, 
Isla,  Amelia, Faith and Minha. 
 
Year 3 Kingfisher Class. Amelia, Gracie 
and Ifeoluwa. 
 
Year 3 Woodpecker Class. Perri, Angelin, 
Noah, Jacob, Gracie, Ted, Annabell, Jessi-
ca, Antoni and Annabelle. 
 
 
 

As we work through celebrating our 5 
school values and nominated British Val-
ues,  our teachers this week have nomi-
nated a pupil in their class who has 
demonstrated any one of our 5 values. 

Congratulations to the children who have 
been nominated.  

For more information about our school 
values, vision and ethos please visit our 
website or click here 

 

Congratulations to: 

 

EYFS  

Freddie Lovering & Caleb Facultard 

Year 1  

Jax Frost & Owen Spencer 

Year 2 

Minha Shahjehan & Evie Coles 

Year 3  

Hugo Irons & Annabell Stuart 

  

Year 4 

Amelia Tape & Adriana Simakou 

Year 5 

Mia-Lily Cross & Erin Murphy 

Year 6 

Alfie Daly & Mika Bennett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Congratulations, and really well done to 

everyone. An example of the nominations 

this week include: 

Resilience 

Over her time this year, coming into school 

has been tricky.  Recently though, she has 

worked hard to ensure she is in school each 

day ready to complete her learning.  It is love-

ly to have her approaching adults with a smile 

on her face to share news or achievements 

with them.  So many adults in this school are 

proud of you, more than you would realise.  

Well done on throwing yourself into school 

life and your learning.  The progress you are 

already making is clear to see. 
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Extra Curricular Hobby Clubs 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All hobby clubs resumed on Monday 9th 
January. Please ensure that your child 
has a change of footwear for morning 
sports clubs, and a change of clothing for 
after school sports clubs. 
 
To secure a space at a club for your child, 
bookings must be made using the online 
booking form detailed in the letter sent 
home via email and via DoJo by Mr 
Rouse.  Step by step instructions are laid 
out within the letter itself.  
 
Paper copies of the letter can be ob-
tained from the school office if needed 
or found here on the school website. 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Safer Devon Partnership are running a 
series of free ‘Let’s Talk Pre-Teens’ online 
sessions to support parents and guardians 
of young people aged approximately 9—
12 years old. Sessions will broach the chal-
lenges faced by young people today and 
their families, and talk through tools you  
can use to support children and the com-
munity. More details can be found by click-
ing here.  
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Key School Dates; 

EYFS Share A Story sessions—Every Fri-

day after drop off. 20 minutes long. 

EYFS KS1 Stay & Read sessions for par-

ents/carers and children, in the school 

library after school every Thursday. No 

bookings required, all welcome. 

Cinderella New Year Performance—
Friday 13th January 2023. 

EYFS September Starters—Deadline for 
application through the Exeter City web-
site is 15th January. 

Year 2 Trip to Darts Farm—18th January. 

Year 4 Parent Lunches—18th January. 

Year 4 Trip to see the Bournemouth Sym-
phony Orchestra— 20th January. 

Astronomy Night date window—23rd 
January to 3rd February. 

Year 3 Parent Lunches—25th January. 

Year 2 Parent Lunches– 1st February. 

Year 1 Parent Lunches– 8th February. 

February Half Term. Last day of school, 
Friday 10th February. School re-opens  

  

 

again  Monday 20th February 2023. 

Easter Vacation. Last day of school is  Fri-
day 31st March, school re-opens again  
Monday 17th April 2023. 

May Half Term. Last day of school is Friday 
26th May. School re-opens again  Monday 
5th June. 

Year 6 Residential in Okehampton—Wed 
19th July to Thurs 20th July 2023 

Summer holiday—Last day of school is 
Thursday 20th July 2023. School re-opens 
on Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Wynstream Primary School Term dates for 
2023-24 can be found on the school web-
site or by clicking here.  
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PTFA Information 



NHS Information 



Exeter Children’s 

Community Choir 


